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Federal
Full U.S. Senate Appropriations Committee will hold markup of Fiscal Year 2005 bill next week
The full U.S. Senate Appropriations Committee will mark up the transportation appropriations bill for FY 2005 on Tuesday, September 14, 2004 at 3:00 p.m.  The transportation bill was marked up on September 9th, by the Transportation, Treasury and General Government Subcommittee.

The MTA’s Government Relations Department will continue to work to ensure that our legislative priorities are fully addressed in both the House and Senate transportation appropriation bills for Fiscal Year 2005. 

If you have any questions concerning the Federal Brief please contact Government Relations Administrator for Federal Affairs, Marisa Yeager at (213) 922-2262 or Government Relations Manager for Federal Affairs Raffi Hamparian at (213) 922-3769.
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